1. Keeping the House Clean

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage given below and answer the questions that follow.

Benny was always out playing and came home every day dirty and messy. His mother was fed up of telling him to stay clean. He did not like to have a bath. Sometimes, he would fall asleep without a bath and his bed also got very dirty. One day, his mother got him a puppy. The puppy had fallen into a puddle and was wet and dirty. He ran around the house and jumped on Benny's bed. This made Benny very angry. He told his mother to wash the puppy and clean the room, but she refused. Benny had to bathe the puppy, clean his room, and then take a bath himself too. After that day, Benny never got dirty, and he and the puppy became good friends.

Α.	. Complete the following by	selecting the right options.	
	1. Benny came home ever	ry day	
	(a) messy and dirty	(b) neat and clean	
	2. His mother was	of telling him to stay clean.	
	(a) very happy	(b) fed up	
	3. He did not like to		
	(a) have a bath	(b) go to school	
	4. The puppy had fallen $_$		
	(a) down the stairs	(b) into a puddle	
В.	. Answer the following ques	etions.	
	1. Why was Benny's moth	er fed up?	
	2. What made Benny ang	cA s	
	3. What did Benny have t	o do when his mother did not help him?	

GRAMMAR

A. Select the correct doing words (verbs) to complete the sentences.

1.	The dog was	under the chair. [singing/sleeping]
2.	The sparrow was	out of the window. [flying/cooking]
3.	Let us catch the apple that is	from the branch. [calling/falling
4.	Mother is	lunch for the guests. [cooking/adding]

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A.	Select	words	trom	the	box	to	complete	the	sentences	given	below.

			book tus	ks have b	asket duck
1. The $_$		was s	wimming in	the pond.	
2. The e	lephant has	s two			
3. I		not done	my homew	ork.	
4. This _		is too	small for th	ne fruits.	
5. Give t	:his	t	o Patty.		
3. Put the a	ction word	s and names	into the tw	o boxes belo	w.
London	eat	ball	park	walk	fly
cake	rice	call	play	Mili	read
story	run	climb			
Names				Action w	vords
C. Write thr	ee sentenc	es about how	you help y	our parents	at home.

2. Little Red Hen

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage given below and answer the questions that follow.

Pratap, a soldier from the Indian Army, was going home on leave to his village in Kerala. But when he reached there, he found that the whole place was flooded. Villages, cities, airports, railway stations, roads were all under water that flowed strongly. Many houses were completely under the water and people were standing on rooftops crying for help. Pratap forgot all about his own family. He jumped into the flood waters to help people to reach places of safety. For fifteen days, he worked hard and saved at least three hundred people. They loved him for his kindness and bravery.

Α.	Ans	wer the following questions.
	1.	Who was Pratap?
	2.	Where was he going?
	3.	What did he find when he reached Kerala?
	4.	Who was crying for help?
	5.	Why did the people love him?
В.	Fill	in the blanks with suitable words from the passage.
	1.	Pratap was going home on to his village.
	2.	He found that the whole place was
	3.	The water was flowing
	4.	Pratap all about his own family.
	5.	He at least three hundred people.

GRAMMAR

Α.	ose has of have to co	implete the sentences.
	1. Meenu	a pet cat.
	2. May I	a cup of tea, please?
	3. Karen	done the homework.
	4. Jimmy did not	a notebook.
В.	Add '-ed' to the action	words given in brackets to complete the sentences
	1. Mummy	a delicious chocolate cake. [bake]
	2. Shruti	Arti for a pencil. [ask]
	3. If you had	that tree, you would have fallen. [climb]
	4. Partha	building the wall. [start]

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A. Given below are the names of some animals and birds in the first column. Match them with their sounds in the second column.

	Names			Sounds
1.	Horses		(a)	cluck
2.	Lions		(b)	hiss
3.	Ducks		(c)	neigh
4.	Cows		(d)	bleat
5.	Sheep		(e)	bark
6.	Hens		(f)	trumpet
7.	Cocks		(g)	roar
8.	Elephants		(h)	crow
9.	Snakes		(i)	moo
10.	Dogs		(j)	quack
Cer	tain words are	hidden inside each word	give	n below. Find them.
1.	GARBAGE		2.	PLANT
3.	MICE _		4.	SHOUT
5.	PLAY _		6.	CHAIR

В.

3. The Bear and Two Friends

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage given below and answer the questions that follow.

Once upon a time, there was a terrible fire in a forest. All the animals were running away. A group of monkeys also ran. They jumped from branch to branch on the trees. Then they came to a stream and leapt across that too. But one small monkey could not jump because the stream was wide. So the Monkey King wrapped his tail around one branch and swung to a tree across the stream, grabbing a branch with his paw. He asked the little monkey to walk over him and cross the stream. The Monkey King became the best friend of the little monkey!

Α.	Ans	swer the following questions.	
	1.	Why did the animals run from the forest?	
	2.	What did the group of monkeys do?	
	3.	Why could not the little monkey cross the stream?	
	4.	How did the Monkey King help the little monkey?	
	5.	Who became the little monkey's friend?	
В.	Fill	in the blanks using suitable words from the story.	
	1.	There was a in the forest.	
	2.	The monkeys jumped from to	
	3.	The stream was too for the little monkey to leap across.	
	4.	The Monkey King his tail on a branch and	across.
	5.	He a branch and told the little monkey to	over him.

GRAMMAR

A. Put in the position words or prepositions selected from the box to complete the sentences given below.

		over	in	at	to	on
1. The ca	t is sleeping		the	cush	ion	
	put the shoes					
3. Mohit	jumped	the	fenc	e.		
4. Let us	give this book		_ th	e te	ache	r.
5. The tra	affic light	the	cro	ssing	was	red.

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A. Make sen	tences using the followin	g words.	
1. Trick			
2. Fores	t		
3. Save			
4. Climb)		
5. Lay			
B. Give the	opposites of the following	g words.	
1. Light		2. Hot	
3. Hard		4. Smooth	
5. Bad			
C. The follow	wing words have double l	etters. Complete them.	
1. D	R	2. CO ECT	
3. LE	ER	4. PA	
5. E	S	6. KI EN	

4. Sona and Her Friends

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage given below and answer the questions that follow.

It was Rohit's birthday. He called his friends for a party. Arjun, Ishu, Dev and Yash came. They brought gifts. There were books, toys, colour pencils and a video game. His mother made a cake with a train on it. There were cookies, samosas, rolls and chips too. They played darts and passing the parcel. It was fun. His mother gave each child a gift.

Α.	Ans	wer the following questions.
	1.	What did Rohit do on his birthday?
	2.	Who came for his party?
	3.	What did his mother make?
	4.	What games did the children play?
В.	Fill	in the blanks using suitable words.
	1.	It was Rohit's
	2.	He called his friends for a
	3.	His mother gave each child a
	4.	The children gave Rohit books, toys, and

GRAMMAR

Α.	Use	'and'	to	ioin	the	following	sentences
<i>_</i> .	~~	alla		10111		ICHOVVIIIS	3011001100

1.	The cat climbed the tree. It got stuck.
2.	I have a doll. I named her Jenny.

3. The bus stopped. The children got in.

4. There was a fire. The fire engine was called.

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A. Find five healthy foods in the word grid given below. Take help from the words given in the box.

		carro	ot a	рріе	or	ange	m	ango	gra	apes
х	Т	М	0	R	А	N	G	Е	L	Р
А	R	0	L	х	Z	Т	М	Z	С	S
Р	S	G	R	А	Р	E	S	Υ	А	В
Р	U	В	А	К	U	Υ	Т	ı	R	Q
L	К	V	0	N	0	S	Х	N	R	А
Е	L	R	Z	В	М	А	N	G	0	w
R	W	N	G	Н	V	U		S	Т	N

B. Complete the words by filling in the missing blanks.

1. f ____ ie ____

3. j ____ g 5. f ____ e ___

flew	gifts	pebbles	jug	thirsty	friend			
		2. p _	bb					
	4. th s y							
		6. g f						